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      BY E-MAIL 
 
October 7, 2014 
 
 
Trizza Cruz 
Project Coordinator 
AAALERT Energy Inc. 
3530 Pharmacy Avenue 
Unit 3 
Toronto ON  M1W 2S7 
 
 
Dear Ms. Cruz: 
 
Re: Application for Unit Sub-Metering Licence 

Board File Number EB-2014-0279 
 
The Board has reviewed your correspondence filled on October 3, 2014 to satisfy 
requirements set out in the letter dated September 5, 2014.  Your application is still 
incomplete and cannot be processed until the following has been filed: 
 
Section 9, Page 5 of the Application Form – Finance: 
  

1. You have stated in your letter dated October 2, 2014 that AAAlert’s pro forma 
balance sheet is included in the submission package.  However, you have filed 
only AAAlert’s budget pro forma which is a pro forma income statement, i.e.  
revenues and expenses are listed in this document. No pro forma balance sheet 
has been submitted.  Please provide AAAlert’s pro forma balance sheet (assets, 
liabilities and owner’s equity) and assumptions used to develop it. 
 

2. Additionally, AAAlert’s budget pro forma submitted with the application on August 
27, 2014 is significantly different from the budget pro forma filed on October 3, 
2014.  Please provide reasons for such a drastic change.  
 

The Board will resume processing your application once the above information has 
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been filed.  If the above information is not filed within 30 days of the date of this letter, 
the Board may close the file for this application. 
 
Please file two paper copies of the additional material and an electronic version in Word 
and in searchable Adobe Acrobat (if available) with the Board Secretary.  Electronic 
copies may be submitted on CD or by e-mail to boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca.   
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Irina Kuznetsova, Advisor at 
416-440-8138 or e-mail, Irina.Kuznetsova@ontarioenergyboard.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Applications Administration 
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